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Headteacher’s notes… 
We celebrated World Book Day yesterday with children and staff looking fantastic in 
various costumes. Thank you for your support as it is an event that I know so many enjoy 
taking part in. Various doors throughout the school have been decorated with different 
illustrations from well-known and not-so-well-known children’s stories and the children 
have had to guess what the book is – have a look at some of the pictures! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
There are a variety of activities taking place next week and more details are included below. 
 
Sports News 
Teams from Year 3 and Year 4 took part in the HSSP Girls Football Competition on Tuesday. Miss Dearnley said it was a 
pleasure to be with the children who all did so well. Well done to all involved and thank you to those parents who were 
able to come and support. 
 
Comic Relief 
On Friday 15th March, it is Red Nose Day for Comic Relief. As part of this the children can wear something 
red in return for a suggested £1 donation which can be made by going to   
Brampton Village Primary School is fundraising for Comic Relief (justgiving.com) 
 
School Grounds 
We are very fortunate to have large grounds and equipment that we can use. Please can we ask for your help and support 
by ensuring that everyone continues to take care of them, especially before and after school. 

 There has been some damage to trees due to children climbing them. They are not allowed to do this, both to 
protect themselves and to prevent damage. 

 Bikes and scooters must not be ridden on school grounds, either by children or adults. 

 Please keep children off the play equipment before and after school.  

 Please put any litter in the bins. 
 
Vacancies 
We are currently recruiting Midday Supervisors to start after Easter. If you are interested, please look on the school 
website for further information. 
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PTA News 
 

 
Thank you for all those who volunteered to help with Cake Friday - we could not have done it without you! 
Thanks also for all the amazing cakes brought in by Brambles and Maples classes. We are still counting but keep 
eye out on socials to see how much you raised!  
 

Many thanks 

 

PTA Team 

 
What’s On Next Week  
Monday 11th March   
Tuesday 12th March  Y2 Life in a Medieval Castle History Off the Page 

NFL Flag Y5/Y6 tournament 
HSSP Y5/Y6 Netball 3:10 – 4:10pm 
No NFL Club 

Wednesday 13th March   
Thursday 14th March  No Choir  

Football Tournament Brampton V’s Stuckley Meadows 
HSSP Girls Football Y3 -6 3:20 – 4:20pm 
Year 6 Football 3:20 – 4:15pm 

Friday 15th March  Red Nose Day 
 
 
 

 

 


